
 

 
 

2021 GALA HEALTH & SAFETY PROTOCOLS 
 
Wellspring Living is continuing to monitor the impact of COVID on in-person events and will be following 
local and national guidelines in the coming weeks. As we continue planning for our mission-critical, in-
person Gala, we are providing an update on measures we are taking to ensure as safe of an event 
environment as possible and that all guests have an enjoyable experience at this significant annual 
fundraiser. 
 
First and foremost, masks are strongly encouraged for guests, except when eating, in accordance with 
CDC guidelines.  
 
Our venue, InterContinental Buckhead Atlanta (IHG), has committed to the following measures to provide 
a safe environment: 

● IHG staff and servers will undergo temperature checks prior to starting their shift 
● IHG staff and servers will be wearing masks during the entire duration of the event 
● IHG kitchen staff will be using all necessary precautions when preparing and serving all food 
● Sanitization stations will be available in the Champagne Reception area as well as located within 

the ballroom for the main event 
● Our Champagne Reception will be located in a large area with access to outdoor spaces 

 
Wellspring Living has committed to the following: 

● Wellspring Living staff will undergo temperature checks prior to volunteering at the event 
● Wellspring Living staff will be wearing masks during the entire duration of the event 

 
We are incredibly grateful for your partnership and appreciate your commitment to joining us as we raise 
critical funds for the survivors of exploitation in our care. Your attendance is key to our success! 
 
We will continue monitoring CDC guidelines and will communicate any changes as they arise, but please 
do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions in the meantime.  
 

 
Gratefully, 

 
Sarah Richardson 
Development Director 
678-871-0560 
srichardson@wellspringliving.org  
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